Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Saturday, September 25, 2010

This letter is to confirm that David Henry completed three hours of Professional Development for NY Physics Teachers here at SUNY-Buffalo State College on this date as part of our monthly Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) meeting.  The meeting was carried out under the guidance of faculty of the SUNY- Buffalo State College Department of Physics.

This meeting included presentations and activities devoted to:

· Forces & Free-body diagrams (Dave Henry)

· Looking at Students’ Work:  Sharing and discussing student ideas about force & action/reaction pair of force

· Using the new LoggerPro (Sam Cirpili)

· Make & Take: Doppler Frisbee 2.0

Materials were provided by Buffalo State College Physics.
Relevant handouts for this day are available at:

<http://physicsed.buffalostate.edu/WNYPTA/meetings/> 
Sincerely,

[image: image1.jpg]


[image: image2.jpg]



Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Associate Professor & Chair Pro Tem


David Henry, Adjunc Professor
SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics


SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics
(716) 878 3802 <macisadl@buffalostate.edu>

henryd@buffalostate.edu
